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RMS Ref: SYD16/01260/02 (A19822369) 
Your Ref: SSD 7974 

Karen Harragon 
Department of Planning and Environment 
GPO Box 39 
Sydney NSW 2001 

HEALTH PRECINCT STAGE 1 DEVELOPMENT 
THE UNIVERSITY OF SYDNEY, CAMPERDOWN CAMPUS (SD 7974) 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

Reference is made to the Departments letter dated 17 October 2017 with regard to the 
abovementioned development proposal, which was referred to Roads and Maritime Services 
(Roads and Maritime) for comment. 

Roads and Maritime reviewed the submitted application and raises no objection to the proposed 
Health Precinct development at the University of Sydney at Camperdown Campus. 

Any inquiries can be directed to Jana Jegathesan by telephone on 8849 2313 or by email at 
development.svdneyrms.nsw.qov.au   

Yours sincerely 

///g, 

Neil Forrest 
Al Director CBD & East Precinct 
Network Sydney 

Roads and Maritime Services 
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